
The OKC Moves Proposed Service Changes are based on 
recommendations from the year-long OKC Moves Bus Study, 
which was conducted by nationally-recognized transit firm Nelson\
Nygaard and accepted by the Central Oklahoma Transportation 
and Parking Authority (COTPA) Board in March 2022.

The OKC Moves Proposed Service Changes aim to:
•	 improve on-time performance and efficiency of bus service
•	 extend service into some new areas,
•	 integrate Oklahoma City’s first Bus Rapid Transit line - RAPID 

NW - into the transit system.

All EMBARK bus routes in Oklahoma City will have some schedule 
adjustments, and several routes will see significant changes. 
These proposed changes will also affect all EMBARK Plus zones 
for individuals who are functionally unable to use fixed-route bus 
services.
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TIMELINE

There are no proposed changes to bus fares. 

Public comments and feedback on the proposed service changes 
and fares will be gathered by EMBARK through a series of 
Community Meetings in March and a Public Hearing in April. The 
final recommendations along with the community feedback will be 
presented to the COTPA Board for action in May 2023

Adult Reduced Youth

Single Trip $1.75 $0.75 Free

1-Day Unlimited $4 $2 Free

7-Day Unlimited $14 $7 Free

30-Day Unlimited $50 $25 Free
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